
GOVERNMENT OF NATIONAL CAPITAL TERRITORY OF DELHI 
DEPARTMENT FOR WELFARE OF SC/ST/OBC/MINORITIES 

B-BLOCK, 2ND FLOOR, VIKAS BHAWAN, I.P. ESTATE, NEW DELHI- 
 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

 The Department for the welfare of SC/ST/OBC/MIN is going to 

participate in the India International Trade Fair 2015 in Delhi Pavilion.  The 

Department has been allotted space by the DSIDC.   Interested parties may 

submit their proposal for decoration of the stall allotted to the Department.  

The proposal along with creatives should reach the Department within three 

days.  The proposals shall be opened on 9/11/2015 at 12.00 Noon before 

the Committee of the Department. 
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